State of South Carolina
Office of the Gobvernor

NikK1 R. HALEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR CoLumBsia 29201

November 23, 2015

Mr. Harald Kriiger
Chairman of the Board
BMW Group
Petuelring 130

80788 Munich
Germany

Dear Mr. Kriiger,

Thank you for your recent correspondence concerning the historic flood that occurred throughout
South Carolina, and for the generous donation of $500,000 to the South Carolina Chapter of the
American Red Cross by the BMW Group.

Our state and her citizens have faced many challenges this year but, as always, South Carolinians
step up during difficult times with love, compassion, and faith. As we recover from our losses,
we also come together to rebuild, and I want to personally thank you for your words of
encouragement. We appreciate the kind thoughts and support from our friends at BMW.

Through these tragic times we have seen our communities face extreme hardship, yet we always
see our first responders and public servants at the forefront, neighbors helping neighbors, and

volunteers giving their time and donations to help serve others. This is Team South Carolina,
and this is what we do best.

Again, thank you for supporting South Carolina. God bless. f
My very best, é /M
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